Town of Enfield Planning Board Meeting and Public Hearing Minutes -   
May 4, 2017 - Enfield Community Building
1

PRESENT:
Poney Carpenter, Ann Chaffee, Steve Givin, Dan Walker, Henry Hansteen
Dan Walker called the meeting to order at 7:05 p.m.
A motion was made and seconded to accept the minutes of the March 1, 2017 meeting.    Minutes passed unanimously.
Announcements and Discussions:

The building application and documentation for the “Dollar General” store has been submitted and the store should be built by the end of this summer.

Delaware River Solar (DRS) Facility has submitted all their applications to began work. 
There was general discussion on the new Enfield law which will create a year Moratorium on Commercial Wind and Solar Energy Facilities.  The law will allow the Town to create a new law for Solar usage in the town including the decommissioning concerns of the solar panels. The law will also include working on the “Wind Energy” law.

Comprehensive Plan Committee has started their work again on updating the Plan.  They hope to have a new Plan completed and approved by the end of the year.

There was discussion on economic development in the town.

A Motion was made and seconded to adjourn the meeting.  Motion passed unanimously. Meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m.
Respectfully submitted, Sue Thompson, Recording Secretary

